
 

Red River Valley Relief 
 

The Red River Valley flood in March/April of 2009 broke a century-old record, cresting 
nearly 24 feet above flood stage. Volunteers and National Guardsmen were out in force, 
building levees, and rescuing and evacuating those that needed to get to higher ground.  

In our effort to support the affected community, recognize tireless effort and in the spirit of 
rebuilding, Hillary’s created a meaningful gift basket filled with sweet and salty treats 
representative of the crops and livestock that come from this agricultural basin. Our patrons 
sent special wishes for any number of occasions and helped support the clean-up efforts of 
the Red River Valley. 

 

10% of the proceeds of each gift basket will be donated to the Minn-Kota Chapter of the 
American Red Cross.  
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